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From: Chad Mills   
Sent: October 9, 2024 4:09 PM 
To: clerks <clerks@uxbridge.ca> 
Cc: Amanda Ferraro <aferraro@uxbridge.ca>; Gord Shreeve <gshreeve@uxbridge.ca>; Shaun Schevers 

 
Subject: New Signage at Zephyr community hall. 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organizaƟon. Do not click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good AŌernoon 

I hope this email finds you well. 

My name is Chad Mills and I am the President of the Zephyr ScoƩ Lions. We are a rapidly growing club and soon enough 
we will be our own chartered club. 

We have been posƟng our up and coming events on facebook and instagram but we would like to reach out more to our 
community members. 

I am proposing this idea of installing a new LED sign on the corner of the building that will display the up and coming 
events that not only the LIons hold but all that are happening within the community. We intend on funding this project 
by ourselves with the help of some fundraising and with that we will display their names on the board as well. This 
board will have the ability to change screens and display mulƟple messages. 

Please see aƩached as I have had artwork created to show you what we are proposing to have installed. 

Thank you and i hope to hear from you soon 




